M, FY2019 Stewardship Campaign
U July 1, 2018 - June 30, 2019

Name(s)
Address

City

State

Email

Zip

Phone

Can your name be published to thank you for your pledge? (S amount will NOT be listed)

I/We pledge $

This chart offers some sample
annual pledging options.

in support of the Unitarian Universalist Church of Kent mission and ministries for fiscal

year 2019 (July 1, 2018 —June 30, 2019).

Openingu Doors Together

OYes O No
Monthly Weekly
Annual Pledge | Breakdown Amount | Breakdown Amount

$2,500 $208.33 $48.08
$2,000 $166.67 $38.46
$1,500 $125.00 $28.85
$1,000 $83.33 $19.23
$500 $41.67 $9.62
$250 $20.83 $4.81




A message from our Ministerial Search Committee......

The UU Church of Kent congregation has a stellar tradition of supporting our beloved institution through generous pledges.
Our average annual pledge during the last twenty-cight years has risen from $400 to over $1800. Because of this significant
generosity, we have been able during that time period, 1990 to 2018, to grow our staff to include a full-time Minister, a
three-quarter time Congregational Administrator, a half-time Music Director, a half-time Director of Religious Education,

a part-time Religious Education Coordinator, a part-time Sexton, and a part-time Nursery Staff member. Together, our
countless committed lay-leaders and our very dedicated staff have developed and maintained the wonderful programmatic
ministries that we all enjoy and benefit from. These include our inspiring Sunday services and Worship Arts Team, varied
Music ministries, Religious Education programs, Pastoral Care, Social Justice Council, Green Sanctuary, Walden, Hogwarts
-- as well as many, many others.

Throughout those twenty-cight years, we have greatly improved our historic building by adding a new roof, tuck-pointing
the bricks, adding new bathrooms and an elevator. Through generous congregational support, we were able to purchase and
renovate the Eldredge Annex as our Church office and meeting site. Also, we expanded our campus with the purchase of
additionﬂl PrOPerty. We re-opened [he Originnl Fl'ont entrance OF our Chul’ch ﬂnd (hen ﬂgﬂin renovn(ed it to Welcome the
Kent community with glass doors that express our mission.

Now, we find ourselves on the cusp of our future, a future in which we will yet again open doors. This time, we'll be opening
our doors to welcome our new settled minister as well as to move into our long-awaited fellowship hall. Opening these doors
together will allow us to live more fully into our mission: to inspire love, to seek justice, and to grow in community.

In this year of search and transition, we are looking forward to further exploring our tradition of shared ministry with our
new settled minister. Our deep commitment to fair compensation for our minister and staff and the funds necessary for the
operation of our new fellowship hall will require us all to give and give generously through our annual pledge commitments.

Thank you for your continuing generous support as we walk together through our new doors into an exciting future!




